Mead High School Bands

Updates € Announcements

8/17/2020

Hey Band!

1.

Parry’s Pizza Fundraiser TOMORROW: Dine-in or carry-out Parry’s Pizza on Tuesday, August 18 between 5
PM and 9 PM. Be sure to mention the Mead High School Bands Fundraiser and 20% will come back to
MHS Bands! Be sure to tell your friends and family. 1232 S. Hover Street Longmont, CO 80501

You can find helpful links and documents in the Materials section of your Schoology Courses, but here’s
the Webex links for Mr. Lemons and Miss Koehler’s classes for remote learning:

a. https://svvsd.webex.com/meet/lemons_chad
b. https://svvsd.webex.com/meet/koehler_abigail

Just a reminder that we do not have any in-person rehearsals or performances for August or September.
This includes the cancellation of after-school marching band rehearsals. In addition, our October 13 Fall
Concert Band and Jazz Bands Concert is cancelled.

Just planning ahead: When we return to learning at school, students will not be allowed to share band
lockers. Students will need to provide their own master lock or similar type lock and checkout a band
locker with Mr. Lemons or Miss K. We have done some rearranging to maximize the number of large
instrument lockers available, and ask that students do not checkout a locker larger than absolutely
necessary. Students with large instruments and/or playing multiple instruments in multiple ensembles will
have priority.

Ear Savers for Sale! We have a talented Band Mom making Ear Savers to keep the elastic bands of your
facemask off your ears. Contact Tracy to custom order specific colors and sizes. She is able to drop off at
your house since we are currently remote learning. mrstsmobileclassroom@gmail.com






